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Thank you to so many of you for supporting 

this years Sports Relief, raising £212.20 on 

the day. 

A lot of children brought in their pocket money which was 

a lovely gesture and a special mention to Julie, Sarah and 

Julie who sponsored them-

selves ...doing what I wonder?!! 

Well done to everyone and thanks 

again 

Parents Evening 

Thank you to all of you for attending parents evening 

this term. We had a magnificent turnout as usual as we 

really appreciate this.  

If you can take one message from us this term, it is 

READ READ READ as much as you 

can with your children. This will then 

have such an impact on your child’s 

writing. 
 

 

Goodbye to Miss Kalter 

Miss Kalter leaves today to move 

to a post nearer to her home 

since having a family.  

We wish Hannah all the best in 

her new role and thank her for all 

her hard work during her time 

here at Copley.  

We look forward to hearing all 

about the continued success of 

Hannah’s cheerleading club that 

so many of our children enjoy out 

of school. 

Our wonderful Copley Champions enjoyed themselves 

this afternoon with a treat provided  by Bricks 4 

KIDZ. Well done to all of you and I loved sharing the 

treat with you. 



Mon 16th April  Yr 6 Booster group with Mr Collins 

 NO Karate after school club this week 

Tues 17th April  Yr 6 booster group with Miss Drury 

 Fun & Fitness after school club 

 FOCSA meeting in Volunteer Arms at 7pm—all welcome 

Wed 18th April  Swimming for Years 3 & 4 

 Family Learning Knex at 1.30pm 

 HT football after school club 

 Year 2 SATs parents meeting at 5pm 

Thurs 19th April   

Fri 20th April  Assembly—Riverwood as Stars of the Week 

 Yr 5 to Ravelscliffe 

What's happening in school week beginning 16th April 2018 

Northdene 94 

Bankhouse 99 

Greenpark 95 

Riverwood 95 

Springwood 100 

Calder 100 

Lydbrook 93 

Woodhouse 96 

Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each 

Enjoy the Easter holidays and see you back on Monday 16th April. 

Half-Time Schools Tournament…. 

Brilliant performance by the Year5/6 Boys at the Shay on Saturday!  

Playing in-front of nearly 2000 fans!  

The boys put on a great show beating Elland 4-0 to put them in the 

final! Superb football boys and a big well done! Fabulous conduct and 

sportsmanship throughout  the match . 

Hopefully same again in the final!  

FOCSA News….. 

100 Draw—we need to advise you that only the winners number will appear in the newsletter when the 

monthly draw takes place.  This is due to the new Data Protection Act coming into force.  When we receive 

permission from all our members we will revert back to using names if permission is granted. 

School Uniform ‘exchange’….Please, if you are having a clear out over the Easter break, if you have any old 

uniform that you no longer need please could FOCSA have it ?  We plan to do a uniform exchange on the 

first Friday back after Easter, Friday 20th April. 
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The recent whole school photograph that was taken by the Halifax Courier will be in the paper this Fri-

day, 30th March 


